
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/7/2017 12:24:36 PM
Subject: RE: Possible Posts 2-7

Do it, but substitute South Carolina for your state.
 

From: Hayden Grooms 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 11:56 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: RE: Possible Posts 2-7
 
Just read that SCGOP Chairman Matt Moore is retiring so maybe a post like “Thanks Chairman Moore for your service 
to your state”
https://www.scgop.com/2017/02/04/press-release-chairman-matt-moore-will-seek-third-term/
 

From: Hayden Grooms 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 11:51 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Possible Posts 2-7
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